
TEACHER TALK 
We are amazed by the growth that we have been noticing with 

each of our students.  They are now on the second half of their 

kindergarten year and are making drastic strides in their academics.  

It is so rewarding to see their excitement during lessons as they grasp 

new skills daily!  We would like to thank our parents for extending that 

encouragement and taking the time at home to practice new skills.  Our 

students’ accomplishments wouldn’t be possible without your support!  

Team work makes the dream work! 

 

 


